
January 2024 

Written Report from Safety Committee Chairman Captain Holmgrain 

 
The Borough Safety Committee met on December 19, 2023. 

The committee completed updating the Hazard Communication section of the Borough Safety 

Manual.   

The committee discussed the locations of Safety Data Sheet binders in each department. 

 

The next meeting date is Tuesday, January 23, 2024 at 1:00 pm. 

 

 


